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A nine-page package of documents includes a letter dated July 31, 1987, from Katie Sprutta of the Chicago

Foundation for Women to Tracy Baim of Chicago Outlines magazine. Sprutta mentions informational resources

her organization can provide, and notes enclosure of a report from two years earlier. That report, an eight-page,

multicolor booklet titled ''Shortchanged: Chicago Foundations' and Corporations' Funding of Women's

Organizations,'' offers information on disparities in philanthropic giving
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